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                                       OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL ATTORNEY, 
                                       ALEXANDER & ALEXANDER CHAMBERS, 
                                                           127 PRITCHARD STREET,
                          , REPU    JOHANNESBURG REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA,           
     TELEPHONE: +27-782-318-098, EMAIL: paulalexander_attorneys@lawyer.com
                                                                
Good day, 
  
                                                          

                                                  TRANSFER OF BEQUEST 
  
  
Compliments of the day. I must solicit your confidentiality and assure you that I am contacting you in good faith as this proposal will be of mutual benefit to both of us. I am Mr. Paul Alexander (esq.), a legal practitioner here in the Republic of South Africa and personal attorney to late Mr. Rube, a native of your country, a gold merchant and major contractor to ANGLO AMERICA MINING COMPANY in the REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA. My service covers individuals, corporate bodies and institutions. I also represent government departments as an external solicitor.  
On 23rd June 2007, my client, his wife and their only child lost their lives while flying to New York to join a Caribbean cruise for a vacation of a lifetime. Since then, several enquiries to your embassy here in the Republic of South Africa to locate any of my clients extended relatives since he did not leaving behind any next of kin, has proved unsuccessful. After these several unsuccessful attempts, I decided to seek for someone who may or may not have the same last name as my client, hence I contacted you. Before his death, I assisted him in the deposit of Nineteen Million Five Hundred Thousand United States Dollars [USD$19,500,000.00] with a security company for safekeeping, to avoid huge bank charges for purchase of mining equipment. The funds have remained unclaimed since his death, and such unclaimed funds are appropriated and returned to the country’s treasury as a matter of policy. Considering the lack of success in my bid to locate any of his relatives for over a year now, I hereby solicit your consent to enable me present you as the next of kin to my deceased client. 
I am contacting you for two reasons. Firstly, you both have the same last name, which makes the claim most credible. Secondly, I strongly believe that the security company does not deserve to inherit the funds. These reasons led to my resolve to claim the fund, which was why I contacted you. With your permission, I will proceed to establish you as the next of kin/beneficiary to my late client. As soon as this is done, you will then give instructions to the security company, to transfer the deposited funds into an account you will provide, after which we shall then share the funds upon agreed terms. When I receive your response, I will provide you with further details. I guarantee that this will be executed under a legitimate arrangement that will protect you and me from any breach of the law. You are sincerely required to contact me urgently if you are in a position to honestly co-operate with me in this regard, please reply to this email: paulalexander_attorneys@lawyer.com, or telephone number: +27-782-318-098,.I await your reply,  
Regards, 
  
Paul Alexander (esq.) 
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